UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION lNovenber 22, 1943,

Mr. Mel Bishop, Coach,
Southwest ligh School,
Kensas City, lio. '

Dear llel:

Last Saturday Tom Dorney and Father Lutz
were in to see me, and told me that they have arranged
a game between your team and Ward High School as a
preliminary to our game with Rockhurst in Municipal
Auditorium on December l1llth,

I was very happy to know of this arrangement,
and I believe we will have a good crowd to see our games,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Fhysical Education,
FCA: AH Varsity Basketball Coach,




